
Dear Parent/Guardian:

This is a reminder that on Tuesday, March 8th, all 11th grade students will take the ACT
Assessment. This test is a required assessment for all 11th grade students in the state of
Wisconsin. The test assesses students in the areas of English, Math, Reading, Science, and
Writing.  To help you prepare for this test please note the following information:

1. On Tuesday, March 8th, testing will take place from 7:55 a.m. - approximately 12:45
p.m. If students are testing with accommodations, this time may vary. At the conclusion
of testing, juniors will be dismissed for the day.

2. Buses will run on the normal schedule. If a student needs to ride the bus, he/she will be
allowed to work in the commons until bus pick up.

3. Breakfast will be available until 7:45 a.m. Students who would like a lunch on Tuesday,
must sign up prior to testing day with Mrs. Bruce

4. Juniors should come prepared for testing day by getting a good night’s rest and by
bringing necessary materials: pencil, pen, and calculator. If they are testing with audio
accommodations, they will also need their chromebooks and headphones.

If you have any questions regarding this important testing, please contact Mrs. Bruce at
920-982-8420, ext. 1004. Thank you all for your cooperation.

Pupil nondiscrimination statement:
It is the policy of the School District of New London that no person may be denied admission to any public school or be denied participation in,
be denied the benefits of, or be discriminated against in any curricular, extracurricular, pupil services, recreational or other program or activity
because of the person’s sex, color, race, religion, national origin, ancestry, creed, pregnancy, marital or parental status, sexual orientation or
physical, mental, emotional or learning disability.


